
From: Taylor Gustafson
To: Jeremy Johnston
Cc: Kelly Bacon
Subject: RE: RE: A time to meet about LPF-18-00007
Date: Thursday, October 11, 2018 10:35:41 AM

Hi Jeremy,
 
Public Works amends Engineering comment #2 Tired Creek Lane Extension to 40’ (not 35’) right of
way  in accordance with the development agreement.
 
Thanks,
 
Taylor
 
 

From: Jeremy Johnston 
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 9:51 AM
To: Taylor Gustafson
Subject: RE: A time to meet about LPF-18-00007
 
Hi Taylor,
 
I just spoke with the applicant for this final plat and they have some concerns/disagreements related
to the Exhibit J requirements outlined in your comment letter. Do you have any time to discuss it
today if I were to swing by?
 
Jeremy Johnston, MURP                                    
Kittitas County CDS, Planner                                                                               
(509) 962-7065                                                                                       
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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